School Committee Workshop Shrewsbury High School Media Center 64 Holden Street SHREWSBURY, MASSACHUSETTS

Monday, December 10, 2018

Present: Mr. Jason Palitsch, Chairperson; Ms. Erin Canzano, Vice Chairperson; Ms. Sandra Fryc, Secretary; Mr. Jon Wensky; and Dr. Dale Magee; Dr. Joseph Sawyer, Superintendent of Schools; Ms. Amy Clouter, Assistant Superintendent of Schools; Mr. Patrick Collins, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations; Ms. Barb Malone, Director of Business Services; and Ms. Meg Belsito, Assistant Superintendent for Student Services, along with various school principals and educators from the Shrewsbury Education Association.

Workshop opened at 3:30 PM

The School Committee participated in Interest-Based Bargaining training with members of administration and representatives from the Shrewsbury Education Association.

Trainer and Facilitator, Nancy Peace, provided training in interest-based bargaining which is a negotiation strategy that focuses on developing mutually beneficial agreements based on the interests of both parties.

Workshop ended at 8:00 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Sandra Fryc - Secretary

Documents referenced:

1. Interest-Based Bargaining in the Collective Bargaining Context: Theory and Practice